Automotive Group

The Automotive Group met for the first time in May with a super turnout
of motoring enthusiasts with a wide variety of interests and vehicles.

The group will cover the past, present, and future of motoring.

Our inaugural meeting planned several activities including: -

1. A visit to the Motorist (https://www.themotorist.com/) at Sherburn-
in_Elmet

2. Attending the BTCC races (British Touring Cars Championship) on
Sunday 30th July (https://www.croftcircuit.co.uk/racing/btcc) We
will meet at the circuit on the day.

3. Enjoying the Cumbria Classic Motor Show at Dalemain near
Ullswater on Sunday 20th August
(https://www.dalemain.com/events)

In the coming months we will look to sharing experiences, taking drives
out and running projects on servicing and repairs.

Members interested in joining the group can contact Peter Colley via
email at petergcolley@icloud.com.




